
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope that this letter finds you safe and well and that your student has made a happy and 

productive start to their time as part of the Heron Hall Family. It is an exciting time to be a student at 

Heron Hall with the Year 11s leaving us in the summer with Outstanding exam results and we are 

glad to have your child with us on their academic journey. 

At Heron Hall we pride ourselves on being as supportive as we can be and to ensure effective 

communication and partnership between ourselves and you, the parents. Therefore, we are inviting 

you in to our Year 7 Settling in Evening on Thursday 22nd September between 4.30pm and 6.30pm.  

This is an opportunity for you to book an appointment with your child’s form tutor and speak to 

them about how your child has settled in to Heron Hall. You will also be able to speak to members of 

the English, Maths and Science department as well as the SEN department should you wish. Madam 

Chalmers (Head of Year), Madam Mahamroot (Deputy Head of Year) and Mr Warner (Assistant Head 

Teacher for Year 7) will also be in attendance should you have any questions.  

As your child begins their Heron Hall journey we look forward to continuing to work with you and 

helping to ensure the best outcomes for your child.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mr A Barzey 
Headteacher 
Heron Hall Academy 
 

 
Please use this space to record your appointment time if you need to (Students may also use their 
planner): 
 
My form tutor is _________________________________ 
 
 
My appointment time is _______________________________ 


